
 
 
 
December 27th, 2024 
 

ADDENDUM 1- JPS RFP # 1009594 - 
GT10 Major Overhaul & Rotor Replacement Services 

 
 

The purpose of this addendum is to provide feedback to queries received regarding this RFP. Note 
the queries as well as JPS’ feedback (in blue) below: 

 
1. The entire duration of the GT10 scope is expected to last 45 days starting from December 6, 2024. 
Please confirm the starting date. 
Answer: Note that this statement, as included in the RFP document, contains an error and should read as 
follows: 
“The entire duration of the GT10 scope is expected to last 45 days starting from December 6, 2025” 

 
2. 4.1 Bid Response All responses must be in English Language. Your bid response must be presented 
in two (2) separate packages, namely Financial/Costing and Technical Specifications. The deadline to 
upload bids is 11:59 p.m. on Wednesday January 15th, 2025.  
Is it possible to grant an extension to the timeline for bid submission to January 31st 2025? 
Answer: We are unable to grant an extension as requested. We will however extend to Friday January 
17th 2025 at 11:59pm (EST) to offset the days lost due to the delay with having the document posted to 
the JPS Website. 

 
3. The tender RFP document includes: 
 new Turbine Casing,  
 new Turbine Exhaust Casing,  
 new Exhaust Diffuser,  
 replacement of Air Inlet & Bellmouth and  
 replacement Rotor.  
Please advise if all of these items already purchased by JPS or will each come out in a separate RFP 
document? 
Answer: A separate RFP(s) will be issued for the procurement of these items. 
 

 
 

[END OF DOCUMENT] 
 
 


